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Patient and Caregiver Identification Cards 
 

 

Linthicum, MD – The Maryland Medical Cannabis Commission (MMCC) is issuing this 

bulletin to notify registered medical cannabis patients and caregivers and licensed medical 

cannabis businesses that effective April 20, 2021, patient and caregiver identification cards 

will no longer include a photograph of the patient or caregiver. All identification cards issued 

on April 20, 2021 or later will display an updated identification card template that does not 

include a photograph of the patient or caregiver. All previously issued patient and caregiver 

registration cards that include a photograph of the patient or caregiver will remain valid 

until the listed expiration date. 

 

This bulletin does not change or supersede MMCC Bulletin 2021-003. In particular, a valid 

government issued photo ID (e.g. State issued driver’s license or identification card, passport, 

or military ID) and a MMCC patient or caregiver identification number may be used to 

obtain medical cannabis from a licensed dispensary. 

https://mmcc.maryland.gov/Documents/bulletins/BULLETIN-2021-003-EMERGENT_AND_SPECIAL_EXCEPTION%20_TO_MMCC_ID-CARD-02.16.2021-.pdf

